
Dr . Jam s Z. ppel 
305 North Duke Street 
Lancaster, Penn ylvania 17602 

Dear Doctor Appel: 

June 13 , 1966 

Th nk you very much for your letter of June 10. I 
consider it very gr at honor to be invited a a guest of 
the A erican Medica Associ t on, nd I will attend a m ny 
of the e meetings a pos ible . I p rticul rly will be ble 
to attend the Sunday luncheon with the Board of Trustees and 
the early Sunday morning eeting, as well s the 3:00 p •• 
opening ceremonies, the 7:00 p . m. affair on Mond y and, of 
course, Dr . Hudson 's inauguration and the pre ident's re­
ception . 

I had lready planned to ttend a m ny of th 
gen ral eeting a possible . In ct, I am on the r gis­
tration committee, which I c n adjust to the invit tion 
which you have ant. 

I am working on the e 11 i on matter with Dr . 
Blasingame, hich I hope can be brou ht out to the ouse 
of Dele ate during the convention. I hope that the ne 
committee, ppointed by the Trustees to do something very 
definitely n the matter o further removal of discri i­
n tion in hospital and medic 1 ocieties, will ave had 
a chance to act before the convention, even though the 
time is hort. I hop , as a tter of f ct, t ey have 
lre dy t rted o ething in thi area . It wo ld eem 

e pecially · eful nd ppropri te t have something to 
report a far a this new committee is concerned at the 
time when t e four or five deleg tions bring up their 
proposal with r ference to di crimin tions which yo·u kno 
about. 

I am leaving Chicago o orrow nd will not be b ck 
until the 23rd. eanwhile, I y se you in Washington. 

etween the 2 r and the 26th ther is not much time , but 



if you wi h to c 11 me please feel free to do o . If th re 
should eem to be any rea on for calling me, I will b in 
Bethe d on the 20th and 21 t in the meeting of th National 
Advisory Council on regional m die 1 programs again t h rt 
disease, c ncer nd stro e. Th area code there is 301, 
tel phone: 656-4000, Di v io of egional Medical Progr s, 
Dr. Robert ar ton, Direc tor. 

Hoping to see you soon and any thanks again for the 
invitation, I am 

Yours very truly, 

. Leonidas H. Berry, M.D. 

LHB/ld 
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